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Updates 
Exciting Updates for SLC – State Leadership Conference!

Get ready for the State Leadership Conference (SLC), happening from April 9-11
(Wednesday to Friday)! This statewide event is your chance to participate in FBLA
competitions, attend engaging workshops, and witness the officer elections. It's
also a fantastic opportunity to connect with fellow FBLA members and continue
developing into the future business leader you aspire to be.

Make sure you are prepared to compete and bring your best to the stage!

Additionally, Program of Work competition results will be announced at SLC. If
you participated in a Program of Work ribbon event, you will receive your ribbon
during the conference.

We can't wait to see you there, let's make this SLC unforgettable!



Contact Me

If you have any questions or problems at all, please don't
hesitate to contact me at svp1s@nysfbla.org


